
Rose Bay Public School 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This is our last bi-monthly newsletter for the year. You will receive a copy of our 

2022: a year in review publication. This showcases learning, events, 

opportunities and experiences throughout the year. I hope you enjoy it. 

It has been an extraordinary year, full of events which brought our community back 

onto school grounds, connecting them face to face, which we all missed during 

COVID restrictions. Some have said, ’It feels normal’ and it does. 

In the last couple of weeks we have held many end of year events. At our 3-6 

presentation day, we acknowledged the achievements of our students and  

celebrated the graduation of our Year 6 students. Congratulations to  Harry, our 

2022 Dux. We also announced our school captains for 2023 —congratulations to 

Ava and Tom. I look forward to working with you both and the leadership team next 

year. 

Our inaugural Kindergarten to Year 2 end of year assembly was a great event.  

Hosted by three Year 2 students, Dion, Zadie, and Zak, we listened to songs, 

watched the year in review and were amazed by the showcase of learning. 

At our extra-curricular assembly we acknowledged the sporting, dance, band,  

mathematical thinking and chess achievements of students throughout the year. 

Photos on page 5. 

On Wednesday night, we ‘followed our dreams’ at the Year 6 graduation dinner.  It 

was a lovely celebration enjoyed by all. A big thank you to Mrs. Glen and Ms. Rubin 

for all their organisation and also to the parent committee who decorated the venue. 

Your contributions made it a magical night.   

Congratulations to all our students who participated in the Premier’s Reading  

Challenge. A special mention to Zahra for her platinum award and to Miranda,  

Jaydon, Noa and Hugo for their gold awards. A big thank you to our librarian, Ms. 

Skelton for all her enthusiasm and encouragement of reading throughout the year 

for all students. 

In 2023, we welcome back our Years 1-6 students on Tuesday, 31 of January and 

our new Kindergarten children on Wednesday, 1 February. Students in Years 1 and 

2 will go into their classes on the first day. Students in Years 3-6 will go into classes 

on Friday, 6 February. Our new Kindergarten children will follow the same routines 

as they did at their orientation days. 

I would like to thank all parents and carers for their support throughout the year. 

Together with our amazing staff, we have made this a year to remember for all  

students. I wish you all a relaxing summer holiday break. 

Cherie Stone 

Principal 

           Ever forward                               Albemarle Avenue, Rose Bay, 2029    

                              T: 02 9371 4800 E: rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

16 December 2022 
Term 4:  Week 10 

What’s on 

• 16 December: Students last day 

• 31 January: First day back years 1—6 

• 1 February: Kindergarten first day 

• 6 February: 3-6 Swimming Carnival 

 

 

Please see the Sentral Parent 
Portal for the calendar of events. 
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Dear Parents, 
  
As the 2022 school year draws to a close, I wanted to thank you and all parents, students and 
teachers for your extraordinary efforts this year.  
 
I also want to let you know about a new program that will ease pressure on household budgets by 
helping to pay for your children’s school supplies at the start of the next school year.  
 
From 12 December 2022, NSW parents can access a $150 Premier’s Back to School NSW 
Voucher for each child in primary school, secondary school or home-schooling in 2023. 
 
Vouchers can go towards the cost of school uniforms, shoes, bags, textbooks, or stationery 
purchased from registered businesses. You can apply for the vouchers via the Service NSW app, 
and for more information, visit service.nsw.gov.au, call 13 77 88 or attend a Service NSW Centre. 
 
This new program is part of our plan to give families a more secure financial start to the year.  
 
It has been fantastic to see so many students back in the classroom and thriving in 2022 after so 
many disruptions, and 2023 is shaping up to be an even bigger year for education in NSW. 
 
We’re rolling out a new, back-to-basics curriculum; making changes so students are even better 
prepared for employment and further education; doing more to recognise and reward our best 
teachers; and making it easier for parents to connect with your children’s education. 
 
It’s all about taking those important steps to make NSW education the best it can be, so we can set 
up our children for future success. 
 
Thank you again for all your efforts this year. I wish you and your family a safe and happy summer - 
and don’t forget to download your Premier’s Back to School NSW Voucher from 12 December.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dominic Perrottet MP 
Premier  
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PURCHASE YOUR CHILDS UNIFORM BEFORE THE END OF 2022 
TO AVOID QUEUES AND DISAPPOINTMENT.

Rose Bay Public School uniform is sold exclusively at the on-campus uniform shop

ORDER ONLINE:  www.picklesschoolwear.com
• Order online and have your order sent to your home address for $12.50 or FREE delivery to to your childs classroom 

• Alternatively, to pick up your order type “PICK UP” in the comments section, when checking out at cart. 
• Orders placed after the 18th December 2022 will not be guaranteed to reach you before the start of school due to 

   limited access to the school in January 

• For store collection, please wait until you recieve an SMS confirmation to advise your order is packed and ready 
   to collect. We recommend allowing 7-10 working days for order processing.

PLEASE NOTE: 
Rose Bay Public School Uniform Stock is kept at the School uniform shop. 

Online orders will not be packed until we have access to the school on 
Thursday 19th Jan 2023.

          EXCHANGES & RETURNS:      
 STEP 1: Download the exchange form on the Rose Bay landing page on the Pickles Schoolwear website.

 STEP 2: Send an email to Pickles schoolwear with details of your exchange or return and a customer service team

         member will be in touch to organise the exchange or return. 

 STEP 3: Place items in original package unwashed and unworn in a bag with the form, ready to return as directed.

Orders placed online after the 18th December 2022 will NOT be guaranteed 
for delivery or pickup before school resumes 30th January 2023

* Please do not leave purchasing uniforms to the week before school starts 
as we cannot guarantee delivery service or sizing availability in the final week 

* LAST DAY FOR ONLINE ORDERS IS 
SUNDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2022

   AVAILABLE AVAILABLE
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We advise choosing postal delivery due to limited access to the school uniform shop in January. Order pick up is 

availablewith SMS confirmation on the “Online Order Processing” days shown on calendar below. 



This year Rose Bay had over 350 students complete 
the Premiers Reading Challenge….



Extra Curricular Assembly





 





P & C News 

 
As we near the end of the year, on behalf of the P&C I would like to wish everyone a happy and 

healthy holiday season. 

 

For those Year 6 families who are leaving RBPS, I would like to wish you the best for your fu-

ture, and I would like to thank those families who have helped the P&C over the years.  

 

For the rest of us continuing on next year, please be on the lookout in early term 1 for messages 

to sign up to the Class Parent System.  This is a wonderful way to keep you informed about 

what’s happening in your class and to be part of your class community. 

 

Thank you ever so much to Cherie Stone, Lynn Young and the school executive, as well as all 

the teaching, support, office & grounds staff for all their effort, commitment, and care that has 

made RBPS such a wonderful place for our children this year. 

 

As new P&C President, I’m looking forward to working with my fantastic executive team, all of 

the school staff, and the school community to ensure we have wonderful 2023. 

 

As we are steering away from the COVID years and hopefully back to normality, 2023 will be a 

combination of fundraising and community  building. So please support, volunteer, and get in-

volved with our fantastic P&C events next year.  

 

Join our P&C (just a gold coin donation each year) to be able to vote on where our money goes 
to for the school.  Email rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au to find out how. 
 
To ensure our emails don’t go to your junk folders, please add us to your address book - 
rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
Kerry Dreyer 
Rose Bay Public School P&C President 
 

 

mailto:rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
mailto:rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


 

 

 

 

Rose Bay Primary School 

Albemarle Ave, Rose Bay, 2029 Phone: 93714884 

  

Dear Chess Students and Parents, 

2023 Term 1 Chess Classes 

Chess classes for Term One will be offered on Wednesday lunchtime under the expertise of 
International Chess Master Vladimir Feldman.  

The first class will begin on Wednesday February 8 

The cost will be $180.00 (GST inclusive) for a term. Fees cover eight weekly lessons per term. The 
additional lessons to complete the term are free of charge. 

Places are limited and it is strongly recommended that you sign up for chess classes as soon as 
possible to avoid disappointment. 

To enrol, please use the following link: 

https://forms.gle/28egCEGJoj4kU1576 

   

 

Vladimir Feldman 

Chess Coach 

Mobile:0414798503 



http://studyspace.net.au/
https://bje.org.au/enrolnatif/
http://healthinthebay.com.au/
mailto:vikkibartholomew@gmail.com
http://balancecreative.come.au/
https://my.codecamp.com.au/camp/venue/6471?utm_source=school&utm_campaign=rosebay


https://koolhq.com.au/holiday-program/waverley/
mailto:msrosebay@gmail.com
https://nas.edu.au/
https://www.eastsbl.com.au/



